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A Voice for Nurses. A Vision for Healthcare.

Registered Nurses at Good Samaritan Hospital & 
Regional Medical Center, affiliates of HCA, have 
been in contract bargaining for several months. 

WE HAVE MADE PROPOSALS THAT THE  
HOSPITAL WOULD PROVIDE:

	 SUFFICIENT STAFF for incoming patients 

	 NURSES AVAILABLE to coordinate care in all 
patient care areas

	 LIFT TEAMS to safely move and transport  
patients without harm or injury

We want staffing levels so that if you need one of 
us we can be there for you. So far Good Samaritan 
Hospital & Regional Medical Center have not agreed 
to our proposals.

Many of us have worked at these hospitals for decades and we are committed to their future and their role in 
our communityl. We reject the hospitals’ plans to reduce our benefits We’ve spent our lives caring for others and 
want to be able to retire with dignity and have affordable health care when we need it. The future of patient care 
at our hospitals require that Good Samaritan and Regional Medical Center offer competitive benefits with other 
hospitals in the area. We deserve nothing less. 

We will continue to work daily to provide your care, and we will be diligent about the future of the standards  
for patients and for RNs in this community.

If you want to share your experiences as a patient or as a relative of a patient, please contact us at our  
website www.calnurses.org.   

Thank you for your support.


